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CIML 18 N° 135/SP-PSt-G 22 March 2018 

 

To:   OIML Corresponding Members 

 

Subject:  53rd CIML Meeting and associated events in Hamburg, Germany 

 

Ladies and Gentlemen, 

 

On behalf of Dr. Roman Schwartz, CIML President, I am pleased to inform you that the CIML will hold its 53rd 
meeting in Hamburg, Germany, from Tuesday 9 October (afternoon) to Friday 12 October 2018 (morning). It 
will be preceded by an OIML Seminar “Legal Metrology in Practice” on Monday 8 October. 

A technical visit to the company Airbus will be organized on Thursday 11 October in the afternoon. 

More information will be sent in a separate invitation for the Seminar, and the two technical visits (Monday 
morning and Thursday afternoon). 

We encourage you to contribute to our discussions in Hamburg by taking the floor when invited to do so by the 
CIML President, if you wish to participate in the debates or raise questions or concerns. 

The BIML has prepared a website for Hamburg meetings (http://hamburg.oiml.org) which provides detailed 
information, including a selection of hotels with which special rates have been negotiated. Registration for 
attendance will be online via this website. The deadline for registering is 1 July 2018; if you are unable to 
register via the website, please contact Mrs. Patricia Saint-Germain (Administrator, Members) at the BIML and 
alternative arrangements will be made. 

Please make sure that you book your hotel early enough, as the deadlines of the hotels to guarantee a special 
rate are different from the deadline for registering for the CIML meeting. 

Lastly, obtaining a visa may be a lengthy process so we urge you to make your application as soon as possible. 

Looking forward to seeing you again in Hamburg, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Stephen Patoray 
BIML Director 

http://hamburg.oiml.org/
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